
WELCOME TO ADONIS BLUES 

Reading Books 
You will find information about reading books in your 
child’s reading diary and your child will choose a reading 
book from school. We ask that we see the children’s 
reading diaries on a Friday.  Should they wish to change 
their book, they bring this in when they are finished and 
change it themselves. 

Key Words / Spellings 
The children have access to their spelling lists at school and 
on Teams.  They also have access to Spelling Shed and 
Maths Shed.  Please support your child to practice their 
reading, spelling and maths skills. 

PE DAY 
Thursday: PE kit all day. 

DAILY MILE 
Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday after lunch. 

LIBRARY 
Fortnightly on a Monday. 

FOREST SCHOOLS 
March and April 2022. 

Summer Term 2022 

Home Learning 
This has been sent home detailing ideas of home learning 
you can complete with your child based on our theme 
‘Potions’.  We also shared two pieces of themed home 
learning that are compulsory during this term.  Our 
expectation is children read at least three times a week 
at home with parent responses recorded in reading 
diaries.  

Information about Adonis Blues is on our website at 
Curriculum / Year 3/4 - Adonis Blue. 

You are able to find all the key information you need regarding 

our school on our website www.martleshamacademy.org 

Mr  
Lazarus 
Class  

Teacher 

Drinks and Snacks 
Your child should bring a bottle of water every day.   

Should they wish to have a snack at break time we ask  this 

is a healthy choice, such as fruit or vegetables. 

Mrs Mitchell 
Learning  
Support  
Assistant 

 

Behaviour (Rewards) 
It really is good to be green! The children have a weekly reward on a Friday if they have 
stayed on green all week.  They also have the opportunity to earn individual and whole 
class rewards by demonstrating the learning powers consistently. These rewards include 
extra play time, games, pyjama days, baking, Lego time, bringing in a toy or a movie  
afternoon with popcorn. 

Communication 
If you have any queries or concerns at any point, please do not hesitate to make       

contact with the school by emailing or phoning the school office. Any messages will then 

be passed onto us and we will get back in contact when we are available to. 


